Centerville High School PTO

November 13, 2019

Members present: Coordinating principal, John Carroll,
President, Cambra Edmondson, Treasurer, Susan Ralston,
Secretary, Judy Winfield, Membership, Anjeanette Rettig,
College & Career Fair, Christina Hoschouer, members, Joell
Bough & Jill Stevens

The meeting was opened at 7:03 p.m. Anjeanette moved that
we approve the minutes and Joelle seconded the motion.

President’s report: nothing to report

Treasurer’s report: Not much activity since last meeting.
Kroger’s rewards have increased considerably and we were
given a copy of the treasurer’s report.

Principal’s report: The survey results are in from students and
staff from the EOS survey. 91% of the students surveyed said
they want to go to a 2 or 4 year school. If the students are
more prepared for College they are more likely to finish college.
We are trying to do a push for more students in AP classes. AP
seminar and AP research are good “first” AP classes.



The HOPE Squad is directly targeting reducing suicidal
tendencies. There was a training for the staff and 16 adults
have said they’d be willing to be leaders for HOPE Squad.

There has been a decline in the number of suspensions for
vaping.

Mr. Carroll attended a conference at the capital for 2 days.
Scholarship: We still need a chair person

We discussed the possibility of selling EPND/ELKS window
clings.

Elk Pride: We need candy.

Curriculum Advisory: They discussed the levy info and the state
report card.

Teacher’s appreciation: For the Lucky duck drawing the
teachers will receive cookies with a note of appreciation.

Late Night @ CHS/ After Prom: Cambra met with student
government. They asked Cambra if she’d partner with them
and help with a Winter Dance.

There is a meeting scheduled for Thursday evening (Nov. 14)
in the PDC to discuss After Prom/ Late night.

Best seats in the house: nothing at this time

Elk Tours: 1 tour was given



Hospitality: will be needed at the State of the District address
in January.

Old Business: none at this time

New Business: Beth Buck received the gift card for the outside
speaker. We have not participated in Adopt a Family — we will
try to do this next year. We will need to put it in our budget.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Submitted by secretary, Judy Winfield



